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Greetings from the Principal
   
 June 2017
Dear Parents:

I extend to you my warmest greetings.  I cannot believe we have arrived to the month of June and the end of the school year.

I congratulate our Grade 8 students on their Graduation and many best wishes and good luck on their future in high school and beyond.


I also wish our Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten Students congratulations on their Graduation and Moving Up ceremonies.


I thank all of our parents who helped with the preparations for our Middle States Evaluation.  The Visiting Team was extremely pleased with our school and we received an excellent preliminary report.  We should receive our final report sometime during the summer months.  Of course, a big thank you to our teachers, staff and our wonderful students.

Our Tricky Tray Fundraiser held on May 12th was a great success.  We thank all of our parents who helped and those who came and supported our school.  We thank you for your donation and gifts.  I especially thank Mrs. Anissa Manocchio, our Chairperson of the Tricky Tray, for an excellent job.


I thank Mrs. McLaughlin, our Music Director for another great Spring Concert.  Our students, as always, performed outstanding.  It was an enjoyable evening.


Our Early Childhood (Pre-K and Kindergarten) Summer Program will begin on Monday, June 12th and will continue until Friday, July 14th.  You still have an opportunity to register.


Our TerraNova test results are still delayed by the CTB/McGraw-Hill Company.  This delay has affected all schools in the Archdiocese of Newark.  If we receive any more communication from the Archdiocese School Office before the closing of school, I will certainly share it with you.

All students will receive a Summer Reading List with activities and/or report to complete for September.  Students will also be given a Math Packet of work to complete.  Please make sure your child completes both the Reading Books assigned and the Math Review work.


Just a reminder, there is a 12:00/Noon dismissal each day next week from Monday, June 12 – Friday, June 16th.  Our last day of school is Friday, June 16th.


School will re-open for Grades Kindergarten – Grade 8 on Thursday, September 7th with 12:00/Noon Dismissal.  PreK4 begins on Monday, September 11 – full day; And, Pre-K3 will begin on Tuesday, September 12th with a full day.


I wish you a very relaxing, safe, and Blessed summer.  It has been a pleasure working with you and your wonderful children.  I thank you for your continued support and cooperation.







God Bless you,






Mr. John Richards 
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